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The Minister of External Affairs of the Republic of The Gambia to the High
Commissioner of Canada

Banjul, 24th May 1976

EXCELLENCY,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your Note dated 24th of May
relating to investments in the Republic of The Gambia and to insurance of
such investments by the Government of Canada through its agent The Export
Development Corporation.

I have the honour to inform you that the proposals put forward in your
Note are acceptable to the Government of The Gambia and that, accordingly,
your Note and the present reply shall constitute an Agreement between our
two Governments which shall enter into force as from today the 24th of May,
1976.

A.B.N'JIE
Minister of External Affairs

His Excellency

André Couvrette

Canadian High Commissioner to The Gambia
Dakar, Senegal



